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When I retired, a friend, and neighbor, invited me to join The
Three Arts Club of Homeland. Having heard about the Club
's programs and activities from a relative who was a long-
time member in the 1950-1980 timeframe, I knew right away
that I wanted to join.

I have thoroughly enjoyed attending and/or participating in

the variety of programs and numerous special events offered
by the Club.

Meeting, and getting to know, the warm and welcoming
Club members has been an added benefit!

Donna
New Member



